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Huge congratulations to our first Student of the Month recipients in Year 8 who received awards at our recent       
Rewarding Achievement assembly. We look forward to acknowledging school-work, participation in school events 
and positive behaviour again before the end of term. Well done boys. 



 
 

On Tuesday 14th November our Yr 10 Art students participated in an exciting Art & Design Adobe NI 

Workshop hosted by the NI Adobe Team. Digital Trainer Emma Mc Caugherty guided, supported and     

enthused our young graphic designers, to create a diverse range of Pop Art Style Car Posters using Adobe 

Creative Cloud Express. Students grasped the concepts with ease, creating impressive highly polished,    

professional visual imagery in no time at all. Students even got to try their hand at exploring and               

experimenting with Artificial Intelligence (AI) in generating alternative designs as part of the creative  

graphic design process. Hopefully a few potential Graphic Designers of the future, have been inspired from 

the provision of these creative Workshops.  

  

10D and Mrs McCrory have had an enjoyable 6 weeks working with 
local poet Briege McClean as part of the Poetry in Motion          
Community Arts Project. They even had the opportunity to create 
their own rap poetry! 

Many thanks to Jimmy Colton, the Honorary      
Secretary of Omagh Golf Club for giving an        
informative talk to the Year 13 OCR Cambridge 
Technical Business students. 
The information gleaned will be of great help in  
assisting the students complete their Unit 4 porfolio 
- Customers and Communication. 

https://www.facebook.com/profile.php?id=100057322854052&__cft__%5b0%5d=AZWh1_1tmT4_Xdmv2N7gybNN1eHWOO0PooUltxe_L7seWMsDPwrcCXHcUM8n60m0Lc97JffGqk5GoNrsKJz0UnYQfF92aDp7cJxGM298GY-KHmBa57wM1lgLP07cYN2ZBDb-X7YNDmaFa8jRGHB4XnoR2dVKCiO8VaqOwTx2EN9cU3_wR2UZLYA3pNVp

